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Message from the President 
 
Happy New Year Lakeville Lions!  I trust everyone had a wonderful New Year.  Another year gone by, wow!  Time flies when you 
are busy, and boy did we have a busy year.  For those who attended the Christmas Dinner, I hope everyone  had a good time and a 
chance to get caught up with other members news.  The biggest news right now is that we will still be having our dinner meetings at 
Newton Center, now called the Palmer Center.  Lion Kerry Palmer and our board committee came to an agreement to stay, same 
time and same place.  The next dinner meeting will be on January 24th at 6:30.  The Lakeville Police Department will be there pre-
senting a program.  Come and hear all that they do in our community.  I hope to see all of you there.  Please come and support the 
ones who protect us.  .    
 
Yours in Lionism    
Lion Bob Court President  
Lakeville Lions Club   
WE SERVE, BECAUSE WE CAN 

Tue, Jan 24 6:30 pm Dinner Meeting Palmer Center 

Tue, Feb 14 7:00 pm Board Meeting Scout Hall 

Lakeville Lions Club Online 

Home page: http://www.lakevillelions.org/ 

Club calendar: http://lakevillelions.org/calendar.html 

KidSight/SchoolSight calendar: http://lakevillelions.org/kidsight-calendar.html 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/LakevilleLionsClub 

The Town of Lakeville is planning a Winter Festival on February 11th.  The town’s planning committee is looking for ideas.  Con-
tact the town board with suggestions. 

The Cub Scout pack sponsored by the Lakeville Lions Club will hold their annual Pinewood Derby on January 21st.  They are in 
need of seven Lions to act as judges.  Call Lion Jim Tillman if you are interested in helping. 

Thank you to all who helped with  the Lakeville Lions Christmas projects.  While  the final numbers are not in, Lion Vic estimates 
that we provided 44 families and 140 children with 70 food boxes, 12 bicycles, 7 Christmas trees with decorations, 1,000 toys and 
many photos.   

This is a very difficult time of the year for out local food pantries.  The Board of Directors voted to provide each of our local pantries 
with $400 donation.  Thank you Lakeville Lions for helping to feed our community! 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

 
Paul Shafer fell at home earlier this week and broke his back in several places.  He had surgery to put a rod in his back and is cur-
rently in Intensive Care at Memorial Hospital in South Bend.  His son Phil said he had a good day yesterday. He is in room     

Pat Shafer was admitted to Memorial Hospital Tuesday night for treatment of a sore on her foot.  She is in room 844. 

Sharon Feitz fell at home earlier this week and broke her pelvis in two places.  She is undergoing therapy at Memorial Hospital.  
She is in room 828. 

Bob Feitz had a new pacemaker implanted on Wednesday morning.  He is currently in room 397 at Memorial and is hoping to be 
released on Thursday 

Please keep these members of our Lions Family in your prayers. 


